
From: Worl, Robert@Energy
To: "Chris Romanini"; 
cc: Jennings, Jennifer@Energy; "Shileikis, Dale"; 
Subject: RE: HECA 1997 EIS posting is for the sale of NPR-

1 to Occidental Petroleum in 1997-8...
Date: Friday, September 14, 2012 9:45:00 AM

Good Morning Chris, 
In reviewing the data request, the response from HECA, and our own staff's 
maps of the area it is clear that the applicant has attempted to survey the area 
south of Stockdale (Bellevue Rd) as well and has completed some of that work. 
However, there are areas to which they have not had access, some of which 
may be related to agriculture production/irrigation activity, and some areas due 
to not having access to do the cultural resource surveys from the property 
owners. Your questions regarding specific areas would best be posed to the 
HECA team, and I have copied the project manager on this email.   
 
Regards, 
Bob Worl 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Chris Romanini [mailto:roman93311@aol.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 3:54 PM 
To: Worl, Robert@Energy 
Subject: RE: HECA 1997 EIS posting is for the sale of NPR-1 to Occidental 
Petroleum in 1997-8... 
 
Thanks, Bob.  I have a question from the CEC's data request #139.  Why is the 
survey not being done south of Stockdale, also? 
Chris 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Worl, Robert@Energy <Robert.Worl@energy.ca.gov> 
To: Chris Romanini <roman93311@aol.com> 
Cc: Jennings, Jennifer@Energy <Jennifer.Jennings@energy.ca.gov>; Davis, 
Chris@Energy <Chris.Davis@energy.ca.gov>; DeCarlo, Lisa@Energy <Lisa.
DeCarlo@energy.ca.gov>; Heiser, John@Energy <john.heiser@energy.ca.gov> 
Sent: Mon, Sep 10, 2012 12:02 pm 
Subject: RE: HECA 1997 EIS posting is for the sale of NPR-1 to Occidental 
Petroleum in 1997-8... 
 
Chris: 
This document is intended primarily to make the information, comments and 
background for the Sale of the Naval Petroleum Reserve to Occidental Petroleum 
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available to all parties. It provides important background information for staff 
and interested parties, and is a scanned version of a document for which no 
electronic version was available. 
 
Regards, 
 
Bob Worl 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jennings, Jennifer@Energy 
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2012 10:11 AM 
To: Worl, Robert@Energy 
Subject: FW: HECA 
 
Bob, 
Would you please respond to Chris on this matter and cc: me?  Thank you, 
Jennifer 
 
________________________________________ 
From: Chris Romanini [roman93311@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2012 11:06 AM 
To: Jennings, Jennifer@Energy 
Subject: HECA 
 
Jennifer, on the HECA web site the latest posting in the Commissions area is the 
Draft and also the Final Supp EIS for the Elk Hills 
Petroleum Reserve sale, dated 1997 but posted 2012.   Is this a 
mistake, or is there something in there I need to be aware of concerning HECA? 
Chris Romanini 
 
 
 
 
 


